
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to 2024! It has been such a calm start to the New Year and the 

children have been working very hard already.  It is a very short half-term and 

we have an awful lot to pack in! 

The internal doors have now been fully updated & modernised. Along with our 

new corridor flooring & wall art last year, I’m pleased to say the school is 

looking very smart.  

Mrs Bonser  

Mrs Rudkin and Mrs Ali 
 

We have some good news to share, Mrs Rudkin is going to have another baby! 

She will be going on maternity leave at the end of 

this term. You may have also noticed that Mrs Ali 

has returned part time, after her maternity leave. 

She will be working with groups doing 

interventions for this term, and then in the 

Summer term she will be job sharing with Mrs 

Nelson, to cover Mrs Rudkin’s maternity leave.   

Snack Time 
 

We are noticing that more and more children are bringing in cereal bars and 

other things for snack time, or children are taking 

yoghurts (etc.) out of their packed lunches. Can we 

please keep snack time to fruit, raisins or chopped 

veg (carrots, cucumber, peppers etc.). This 

promotes healthy eating and limits any exposure to 

seeds or other allergens.   

Thank you.  
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Stars of Langmoor 

 

Golden Book - Musa R, Rehmat, Theodore M-G, Razane, 

Chaylen, Isla, Zavi, Peter, Tilly S, Jess 

 

Bookworm - Phoebe, Thomas, Alexa, Zoya 

 

Stars - Leanne, Ibraheem G, Chaylen, Hayman 

 

Pompom Jar – Year 1 

Lateness 

Children arriving late in the morning 

and being collected late at home-

time is becoming a frequent 

occurrence. 
 

Children should be at school at 

8:40am – this is to allow children to 

come in calmly, put bags away & to 

be ready for learning.  

Lessons start at 8.45am, so all 

children should be in class by that 

time.  
 

A few minutes late each day 

quickly adds up to a lot of missed 

learning!  
 

I would also like to remind parents that children should also be collected 

promptly at 3.15pm please. It can be stressful for the children when they 

are left waiting at school, and for the staff who have meetings (etc.). We are 

aware that occasionally delays can be unavoidable, but please call the school 

office if you are going to be late. This reassures your child as well as gives us 

information.  
 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 



  
 

 

Langmoor Dates for your Diary 

2023-2024 
Please note that these dates may be subject to change 

 

SPRING TERM 2024 – Teacher Day 8th January 2024 
9th January    SCHOOL OPENS 

26th January   Class 3 Assembly and Parent morning 

16th February   Class 2 Assembly and Parent morning 

14th February   Class Photos DATE NOW CONFIRMED 

19-23 February   Half term 

26th February   Full Governing Body 6pm  

8th March    Class 4 Assembly and Parent morning 

13th/14th March  Parents Meetings (Weds early till 6pm/Thurs late till 7.30pm) 

20th March   Easter Disco  

22nd March    END OF TERM 

 

 

SUMMER TERM 2024 
8th April   SCHOOL OPENS  

May    Year 2 SAT’s start 

6th May    May Bank Holiday 

13th May   Year 6 SAT’s week 

23rd May    Reception Class Assembly and Parents Morning  

24th May   Teacher Day – school closed 

27 – 31 May      Half term 

3rd June   School opens 

3rd June (Week beginning) Year 4 Times table Check 

10th June (Week beginning) Year 1 Phonics Check 

18th June   Sports Day 

21st June   Class 1 Assembly and Parents Morning 

24th June   Full Governing Body meeting 6pm  

3rd July    Year 6 Ceremony 

8th & 9th July    Possible Year 7 Transition Days 

10th July    Summer Disco 

11th July   End of Summer Term 

 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs H Bonser 

Headteacher 


